

Alderbrook School

Attendance is reserved to Alderbrook children only.

Pick-up is a separate service that can be booked either by ticking the relevant box on your registration form or at any time. Should you wish us to collect or drop off your children from/at the after-school club, please make sure you provide accurate instructions and set permission with school. Kindly note that the service is not available for trial classes.

Belleville Wix Academy

Attendance is reserved to Belleville Wix children only. Meeting point with the teacher is at the main gate.

Carnegie Library

We strongly recommend asking staff to point you in the right direction to our hall.

DLC (Dulwich Leisure Centre)

We'd be grateful if you could kindly comply with the following policies:

- Children are to be changed in the relevant facilities only. Kindly refrain from doing so in the toilets (particularly the disabled toilet upstairs) or in other areas of the centre.
- Could we please ask not to crowd the waiting area outside the studios.
- Due to lack of space, we'd require all parents to be on time for pick up/drop-off and not linger outside the studios.

EDCC (East Dulwich Community Centre)

Corridors at the venue are very small and should be left clear, both for safety reasons and to allow class changeovers. This particularly on Saturdays, when we have two sets on classes running at the same time. We'd like to ask parents to please wait either by the fire exit of the small hall or outside the main door, as applicable to your children's class. If waiting outside the main door, kindly leave access between the latter and the gate.

FMH (Friends' Meeting House)

Please do not park on premises. The space is reserved to tenants at the upper floor and staff only.

Goodrich School

No access to premises. Children are collected and dropped off at the school office. To avoid delays to sessions, please arrive at least 5mins in advance for drop-off and collection. If at Gumboots, could parents make sure the staff is instructed to drop off and collect children with/from us.

Ivydale Bellwood

Entrance is the main gate of the old building.

The venue hire is managed by a third-party company. They only unlock and lock premises at set times. This means that we are unable to open the gate for access outside changeover. Therefore, please be

aware that being late would unfortunately mean no access to the venue. Kindly arrive well in advance to avoid disappointment.

Lochaber Hall

We may be moved to the small hall with no notice. Should you arrive and not find us in the main building, please walk across the lawn and head to the adjacent site.

St Bartholomew's Church Hall

Entrance to the hall is at the back of the church. Please walk along the path on your left-hand side, looking at the building.

St. Dunstan's

The hall is by the church, right opposite the green.

Studio One Pilates

Corridors can become quite busy at the venue. Please wait for the teacher at the entrance for pick-up and drop-off.

St. William of York

No relevant notes.

Telegraph Hill Centre

No relevant notes.

The Scout Hut

There is no waiting area at the venue. Children can be dropped off at changeover. Could we please ask to be punctual, to avoid disruption to classes.

Training Points

Due to restricted spaces, parents are required to leave their children at the door with the teacher, who will bring them downstairs for pick-up at the end of their session. This with the exception of Big & Small classes, where adults take part with their little ones.